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Sandra Fairchild

Subject: FW: Comment on proposed regulations in section 34

Importance: High

 

From: Colen Watts [mailto:cwatts@basicco.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:13 AM 
To: Craig Pyper 

Subject: Comment on proposed regulations in section 34 

Importance: High 

 

Craig,   

 
As we have discussed, Basic Power Company is not able to allow any third party to have access to the BMI 

complex common electrical system.  We propose that Section 34(5) be modified by adding the following 
provision: 

  

Each Contractor that operates electrical facilities which serve other Contractors may, in lieu of providing 
the Commission with the ability to physically disconnect another Contractor’s power, act at the specific 

written direction of the Commission to disconnect such other Contractor, provided that the Commission 
shall indemnify, defend and hold such Contractor that acts to disconnect another harmless from any claims 

that such the disconnection was not authorized by this Regulation or was otherwise wrongful for any 

reason.     
 

Thank you, 
 

Colen 

 
 

 

 

Colen D. Watts 
Vice President 
Basic Power Company 
875 W. Warm Springs Road 
Henderson, NV   89011 
Telephone   702.567.0460 
Fax            702.567.0472 
  
email:  cwatts@basicco.com 
 

 


